
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 12th – September 18th        

Monday, 12th             - Power School Public Portal Opens 
 
 

Tuesday, 13th          - Grade 9 Public Portal Information and Passwords Issued Through Homeroom 
 
 

Wednesday, 14th              
   

 

- Fire Drill (TBA) 
 

Thursday, 15th            
  
 

-  

Friday, 16th        -  
 
 

Saturday 17th      
 & Sunday 18th       

-  

 

 

 

 

Hello Vikings! Week one is behind us, and we are all extremely excited about the energy and enthusiasm 

that has come with the return of our students. Orientation, pep rallies, and games assemblies gave 

everyone a chance to show their pride and experience the incredible energy that Harbour View High 

School has to offer.  

Effective this Monday the Public Portal will be available for students and their guardians to keep up to 

date on grades and daily attendance. On Tuesday we will be distributing password information to grade 9 

students through their Homerooms, so please keep an eye out for that landing in your homes. If the 

information does not make it, you can connect with the school to get what you need. Students in grades 

10-12 will have immediate access and should there be any issues with accessing the Public Portal, 

guardians of those grade levels can reach out to the school as well. Included in this newsletter are links to 

general information about the portal as well as the mobile option.  



Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Thank you to both the SRC and the Viking Ambassadors for creating fantastic return to school activities.  

• Shoutout to all staff for patience and flexibility as we manage course changes and an increased student 

population.  

• Thank you to Mrs. Lyon, Ms. Logan, and Flewelling Photography for organizing the graduate front step photo.  

 

On the horizon…  

• Maroon Mania – September 23rd (Date changed)   

• School Pictures – September 21st  

• Truth and Reconciliation Day – September 30th  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

